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One of the best ideas we feel we had this year is, Delegation Days. This took the place 

of our Realtor Rally at the State House.  Now we have every Association across the 

State make an appointment to go to the State House and take around 12 to 15 

members or more to meet with the State Association staff and we all have an 

appointment to meet with each persons State Legislator.  This has been a big hit for our 

Realtor agenda.  The one on one meeting takes place in a room and not in the lobby 

like it was in the past.  When we leave we have made great contacts and feel we have 

really accomplished what we set out to do, which is to get our concerns in front of the 

Delegating body.  I also need to mention we do this on Tuesdays and each Association 

picks a Tuesday so we are not there at the same time so we are constantly meeting 

with the Delegation over the course of the session.  We have had such a great year and 

busy year its hard to believe its coming to a close. 


